
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following are some of the events expected to take place in October.  

Following the death and burial of The Queen last month, most of the events were cancelled.  This 

includes the Kenya and friends in the park which was scheduled to be on 24/25 of September.  It is 

now scheduled to take place on the 8/9 of October 2022. 

October is the health month in our church calendar.  Those in the health sector are preparing to give 

health talks to our congregations.  

The ladies of the Woman’s guild are also having a commissioning service on the 23 October 2022.  

This will be after two seminars to prepare them.  One in Reading on Saturday the 15th and London 

on Saturday the 22nd.  The former Guild Organizer Nairobi region Mrs Helen Muchogu is expected to 

preside over the event.  

 

OCTOBER 2022 

Prayer Points 

-That the Park event will not be postponed again and that our participation will have a spiritual 

impact and will bring glory to God.  

-That the guild events will go on well and  the seminars will prepare and encourage the ladies for 

the task ahead.  

-That Mrs Muchogu who has already submitted her application will be granted a visa and also be 

given journey mercies as she travels to London.  

-That the health talks will be of great benefit to the members.  

 


